CPSO seeks public's help in investigation

Friday, March 26, 2010
The Caddo Sheriff's Office is asking for the public's help in an ongoing criminal investigation.

Detectives are hoping to identify the driver of this red truck that was photographed at a gas station at Southern
Loop and Norris Ferry Road on March 25. They say the driver may have information about a suspect who
committed recent crimes in the Ellerbe Road area.

Detectives also hope to identify the man in this store video, who may also have information about the case.

The Caddo Sheriff's Office, Shreveport Police, and parish Constable are working the joint investigation.

If you can help identify anyone from the photographs, please contact Detective Alan Davidson at the Caddo
Sheriff's Office at 422-9276.




